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AS WEATHER WARMS WE LOOK FORWARD TO
ALL THE FUN THERE IS TO HAVE IN WAMEGO!
Spring brings a lot of fun activities and events to Wamego and
our spring newsletter is highlighting just a few! Head over to the
Wamego Facebook page for more information as these events
get closer!

SOON TO BE SUMMER AT THE
AQUATIC CENTER!
The Wamego Aquatic Center's outdoor pool will
be open before we know it! This year prices have
increased, admission is now $5 per entry, Season
passes are $60, and the punch passes will now
be $40. All other pricing remains the same. For
more information on passes, swim lessons, and
other pool centered programs, call the Aquatic
Center at (785) 456-2755 or check out the
Wamego website at wamego.org.

CHANGES TO
WAMEGO
SPEED LIMIT

One of the
most recent
changes that
has come
from our Safe
Driving
Coalition is an
update to the
speed limits
within
Wamego. All
roads will be
20MPH unless
otherwise
marked.
During this
time we are in
a transition
period as we
get all signage
updated but
be diligent to
look for road
signs as we
start to make
these
changes.
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REMINDER:
GET YOUR

BACKFLOW
PREVENTERS

TESTED
ANNUALLY!

FIRE SPRINKLERS                                                            
BOILERS (HEATING
OR PROCESSING)
FOOD PROCESSING                                                         
FOUNTAIN DRINK
DISPENSERS

CAR WASH EQUIPMENT                                                
WATER BULK FILL
STATIONS
COMMERCIAL OR
RESIDENTIAL LAWN
SPRINKLERS

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK FOR
UPDATES AND

NEWS!

If your project requires excavation,
mark your dig site, then call 

1-800-DIG SAFE 
or simply 811, to ensure that all
owners of underground utilities

have a chance to mark their utility
lines at the site. This service is free

of charge.

With spring just around the corner it’s a good time to
send out a reminder of our Wamego City Cemetery
policies. First, artificial flowers not in a pre-approved
floral display container (as specified in the Wamego
City Cemetery Regulations) may be placed adjacent
to grave monuments only through October 1st to April
1st. Also, lot owners are prohibited from placing items
on graves such as toys, glass, shepherd hooks,
chinaware, or other commemorative articles of any
kind year-round, with the exception that memorial
markers from the armed services or nationally
recognized clubs are permitted. Prohibited articles are
subject to removal and disposal by the City crews
without notice to the owner. Finally, reminders about
conduct in the Cemetery: don’t pick flowers or
damage any other plants or remove items not
belonging to you, and in keeping with the nature of the
Cemetery, no dogs, alcohol, or firearms are allowed
(except firearms permitted for military funerals).

CEMETERY POLICIES SPRING CLEANING!
Pull tall weeds and keep grass
trimmed
Pull tall weeds and keep grass
trimmed
Remove trash, junk, or anything
unsightly from the yard
Remove trash, junk, or anything
unsightly from the yard

Stack firewood neatlyStack firewood neatly

Remove anything smelly from the
lawn (garbage or pet droppings)
Remove anything smelly from the
lawn (garbage or pet droppings)

Fix or remove any structure
that could be unsafe
Fix or remove any structure
that could be unsafe

Check there are no water
pollutants on the property
Check there are no water
pollutants on the property

Clear up any standing waterClear up any standing water

Move any inoperable vehicles Move any inoperable vehicles 


